

## Millikin Newman Catholic

September 6 & 13 Bulletin



### Krispy Kreme After Mass

Sunday Mass will continue to be celebrated off-campus in September, and if you'd like to join other students in worship, please come to the 11:30am Mass at Our Lady of Lourdes Parish. Our Newman chaplains - Fr. Friedel & Fr. Trummer - are the pastors at Our Lady of Lourdes.

After Mass, come to the Enrichment Center in the parish rectory to enjoy Krispy Kreme donuts, which will be individually separated in accordance with safety guidelines.

You can sign up to attend Mass at munewman.org/ministry-sign-up



#### **Newman Registration Form**

If you haven't done so, please complete the online registration form so our Newman Community can better connect with you! This form allows us to learn



about your interests, and it only takes a minute to complete. Go to <a href="mailto:munewman.org/ministry-sign-up">munewman.org/ministry-sign-up</a>

## **In-Person Events Begin in October**

Millikin's plan is to allow inperson events starting in October, so we intend to celebrate Sunday Mass in Pilling Chapel beginning Sunday, October 4. We'll also offer various other social, service,



and faith-based events as long as they're approved by the university. Our next bulletin will include more details, such as attendance limitations and safety precautions.

#### **Virtual Come & See Retreat for Women**

All women are invited to experience the life and mission of the Sisters of Providence of Saint Mary-of-the-Woods in this virtual weekend retreat. You'll meet the sisters, have engaging discussions, pray, and explore your calling.

You can learn more at:
Comeandsee.sistersofprovidence.org



You can also contact Sister Joni at: (361) 500-9505 / jluna@spsmw.org

### **Meet & Greet Small Groups**

Our Newman leaders and campus minister are hosting virtual Small Groups where students can meet each other and share their experiences of life of campus. Contact Tom for details: tprior@millikin.edu / (309) 846-3949

# **Campus Reflection**

Jacqueline Freed—Newman President

Since first coming to Millikin, I knew that I wanted Newman Catholic to be a part of my college experience. Last year I got the opportunity to take on the role of President and help cultivate and grow the community that comes with Newman. Now this year, we are dealing with so many stressors and uncertainties. Suddenly turning what is supposed to be an in person college experience into all virtual is new and confusing, causing more stress than a normal college year. Organizations are now limited on what they can do and in person gatherings are hard to do. As stressful and uncertain these times are, they have given us an opportunity to try something new that may be more accessible to many people. Though it is hard that we can't meet in person, let's take the time to be grateful for the things that have come out of it. People are finding new and creative ways to meet in big groups virtually and start something new. Take the time to enjoy not having a hundred in person meetings to get to, slow down and take a deep breath. This year will be different, but that just means it is an opportunity to embrace a new experience.

### Sunday Mass 11:30am – Pilling Chapel

President: Jacqueline Freed
Vice President: Evalena Hartke
Secretary: Katie Bodlak
Treasurer: Marah Kiefer
Hospitality: Haley Vemmer
Service: Faith Anderson
Event Planner: Molly Calvert
Outreach: Libby Nold
Music: Grace Portz

Campus Minister: Tom Prior E-mail: tprior@millikin.edu Phone: (309) 846-3949

Website: www.munewman.org
Also on Instagram & Facebook